
PUBLIC NOTICE 

                                                                                        Posted: November 3 2022 

  

The recycling advisory committee meeting, for 

December, will be held on December 8, 2022,  

instead of on December 1st.   

The meeting will be held at the Purdy building , 

starting at 4:30 PM.  

The public are welcome to these meetings. 


